January 19, 2021

RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS
MINUTES OF THE KINGSTON TOWNSHIP BOARD
OF TRUSTEES SPECIAL MEETING
January 19, 2021  7:00 p.m.

The Kingston Township Board of Trustees Special meeting was called to order by Vice
Chairman Volpe.

ROLIL, CALL: Shively-yea; Akers-absent, Volpe-yea;

SPECIAL GUEST:
Doug Riedel Delaware County Engineers Office

The purpose of the Special Meeting was to discuss the drainage issues for residents who
live on Todd Street. Several residents attended the Special Meeting to continue the
discussions on possible solutions, Doug Riedel from the Delaware County Engineers
office gave an example of the cost if the county were to fix the drainage problems.
Estimated cost could be up to $60,000. This was just for discussion purposes.

Other considerations could be a private excavator to repair and clean out the areas where
there are areas of poor drainage on personal properties.

Road Superintendent Crowl] was concerned with an area that floods and could result in
A vehicle being submerged in water during flooding. Crowl will get an estimated to put
a guardrail in the area to protect the area.

Trustee Shively was going to speak with the Delaware County Commissioners on this
problem and the Ribov project in the same area.

Doug Riedel was going to discuss this with Soil and Water and get back with the trustees
at the March 2021 meeting.

The next regular Monthly Board of Trustees meeting will be held on February 2, 2021.

Motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Shively, with a second by
Volpe. Vote: Volpe-yea; and Shively-yea.

Minutes approved this 2nd day of February 2021.
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